
  

 

      

 

 

 

 

E-Newsletter July 2024 
  

Welcome 

Our young adults have had a really busy and fun month with lots of outings and 
celebrations. We are also delighted and grateful to have so many fundraising 
activities and events coming up. 

  

Animal Antics 

Everyone had a great time when they were visited by some unusual animals of all 
shapes and sizes to celebrate Zach's birthday. They were very brave meeting 

some of the scarier ones up close! 
  

  

 

  

 

  

  

Fashion Show 

Book your tickets now to our Worn but 
Wonderful Fashion Show! 

On Tuesday 20th August at 7.30pm in 

South Brent Village Hall. 

Bring along your family and friends to 
this fun evening of fashion. The show 
will feature preloved clothes and there 

will be musical entertainment and 
refreshments in the interval. 
Organised in conjunction with South 

Brent Women Together in aid of Dame 
Hannahs. 

Tickets are on sale at the Dame 
Hannahs Charity Shop in South Brent 

or from Debbie on 01752 898106. 
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https://eml-peur01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/15FF29CF-CE8E-4E96-9AD1-22B5199ABE0D/r/15FF29CF-CE8E-4E96-9AD1-22B5199ABE0D_4b41ee23-c2dd-49bb-b331-3b074aa0b62d/l/4C5D8D8D-1A00-48DD-9443-20AB09B9C0D9/c
https://eml-peur01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/15FF29CF-CE8E-4E96-9AD1-22B5199ABE0D/r/15FF29CF-CE8E-4E96-9AD1-22B5199ABE0D_4b41ee23-c2dd-49bb-b331-3b074aa0b62d/l/EF0DA8E3-2109-40A4-AC3F-2686419D53E2/c


  

Riding Sessions 

Charlotte attends Erme Valley Riding for the 
Disabled every week. She loves her riding 
sessions and really benefits from them. A big 

thank you to Peggy Douglas and her team who 
make it possible and so enjoyable. The RDA 
pride themselves in bringing the therapy, 

achievement and fun of horses to people with 
physical and learning disabilities. 

 

 
Autumn Lunch 

Book your tickets now to our Autumn 
Lunch! 

At Boringdon Park Golf Club on 
Thursday 3rd October. 

Enjoy a delicious two course lunch 

with tea/coffee and a talk by Becks 
Pearson on the Devonshire Land Girls. 

Tickets are £25 each and available 
from Debbie on 01752 898106. 

 

Football Fever 

In the build up to the England v Netherlands Euros semi final we had great fun in 
Together Tuesday. We all learnt to sign along to the England football song Three 
Lions. Then our Dutch Speech and Language Therapist Baukje taught everyone 

the Dutch football song. 
  

  

 

  

  



Skydivers 

Please support our very brave 
skydivers! Carla has now joined our 
team of daredevil managers! They are 

raising money for our wonderful young 
adults. Please support them by clicking 
on the link below. 

If you would like to skydive for Dame 

Hannahs please contact Debbie on 
01752 898106. 

  

  

  

LUSH Party 

Some of our girls went to LUSH Plymouth for a pamper party and bath bomb 
making session. They got to try lots of products, play with bubbles, have a 
massage and make their very own bath bomb! The LUSH staff were so helpful 

and made it a wonderful and memorable experience. 
  

  

 

  

 

  

  

Birthdays 

There have been several birthdays again this month with lots of birthday outings. 
We always make sure there are celebrations with plenty of cake! 

  

  

 

  

 

  

  



  

Danceathon 

Congratulations to our Activities Co-ordinator Isla 
who completed a 24 hour Danceathon and raised a 
wonderful £646! All in aid of the young adults that 

she has loved working with and supporting.  

Isla will be leaving us shortly and we all wish her 
best of luck for the future.  

 
  

Zoo Visit 

The Marchesi gang made the most of some 

rare sunshine recently and had an amazing 
time at Paignton Zoo. They really enjoyed 
meeting lots of wonderful animals while 

celebrating Dan's birthday. 

  

  

  

 

  

 

  

  

Chill and Chat 

Every Monday morning a group get together for Chill and Chat. This could involve 
a lovely walk in the sunshine or fun and games inside. Whatever the activity it is 

a fun start to the week. 
  

  

 

  

 

  

   

 
 


